
                                                             Piraeus, 12/06/2020  
 

 
INVITATION FOR SUBMITTING OFFERS 

 
 

Piraeus Port Authority S.A. announces a tender for the project: « Installation of two (2) 

Lighting Pylons at Pier I  Container Terminal ”.  

 

Interested parties are invited to submit their offer, until 19th June   2020, 16:00, as 

follows: 
 

a. by appearing in person at the office number 212 (Procurement Department) at the 

following address: 

Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 

Procurement Department  

10, Akti Miaouli, 185 38, Piraeus 

 

b. by post at the previously mentioned address, with the indication: Offer for the 

project: « Installation of two (2) Lighting Pylons at Pier I  Container Terminal ”.   

 

c.    by e-mail with passwords protected file/s (zip file/s or pdf file/s) to the following email 

address: procurement@olp.gr, due to the corona virus circumstances. (a.The technical offer 

including any participating documentation needed according to Tender terms and b. 

financial offer) will be protected with separate passwords  )-   In this case, the Procurement 

Department will request from candidates, in written, to send the passwords on the date 

and time of the evaluation. The requested passwords should be sent to the group email 

lightingpylons@olp.gr, upon request of PPA SA.:   

 

Interested parties may receive additional information or clarifications in relation to the 

present Tender, by submitting questions up to three (3) days (included) prior to the expiry of 

the time limit for the submission of offers in writing to PPA Procurement Department by e-

mail to procurement@olp.gr . 
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